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May 1, 2020 

The Honorable Todd M. Turner 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building 

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20722 

Dear Chair Turner: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution that seeks the County 

Council’s approval to partially waive the Public Safety Facilities Surcharge for Phase 2 of the 

Amore Apollo Project.  Phase 2 includes 379 multi-family dwelling units.  This project will 

provide a substantial investment into the Largo Town Center Development District, along with 

related retail facilities.  The partial waiver will amount to sixty percent (60%) of the surcharge 

fees. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 

have any questions, please contact my office or Angie Rodgers, Office of the County Executive, 

at (301) 952-5867. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive 
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